
From: Julie Hanewall
To: Jason Zembroski
Subject: RE: 362 Lakeshore Drive Property Question
Date: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 9:01:36 AM

Jason,

The Town of Albion is aware of you applying for a variance from Dane County.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Thank You

Julie Hanewall
Clerk/Treasurer
Town of Albion
620 Albion Rd
Edgerton, WI 53534
608-884-8974
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